
I am writing in strict opposition to SB 941 passage in ANY form.  Any law that controls guns or 

ammunition pretending that this would have ANY effect on criminals who do NOT pay any heed 

to the law, is a BAD idea PERIOD! 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Wiggins 

1185 Ferry Rd 

North Bend,  OR  97459 

541-756-7435 

ronw8@frontier.com 

 


